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Yes, PLEASE re-write this test. It is outdated and VERY badly worded. I understand 

that we want folks to know their laws and safety choices when driving, but making the 

wording more confusing or ambiguous than the actual question is extremely unhelpful 

and frustrating for the new drivers. Please also revamp your permit test- same 

reason. 


